





A great week in Crystal class this week. We have learnt our harvest song ready for harvest festival on Tuesday, and the children sound great.

In maths, we are looking at written addition using a column method. Next week we will be looking at subtraction. The children are doing well at remembering their exchanges for addition.

In English, we have been reading the invisible and discussing different topics that arise in the story.

The children enjoyed hot seating as the main character and answering questions from the class. We are now on our grammar phase of our writing, and we are looking at conjunctions, word classes, expanded noun phrases and apostrophe for possession. If possible at home, it would be great to recap with the children on their word classes such as nouns, verbs, adverbs and adjectives!

This week we have also had Christmas in September! We made Christmas cards ready for December. They are so lovely. Overall, a great week in Crystal class!

Kind regards, Miss Hurford.

Key dates/notices coming up:

Harvest festival Tuesday 30th

Reading records in on Fridays

Mathletics, TTRS and spellings to be done by Fridays. X table and spelling tested every Friday.

Coming up next week	Way to support at home (home learning)
Learning focused	
Constructing a story and word classes	Ask the children to write a cohesive and clear story with a start middle and end!
Addition and subtraction with 2 digit numbers in column method this will move into three digit numbers the following week.	Practice adding and subtracting numbers using column method or drawing tens and ones